

MEADGATE PRIMARY SCHOOL

Mascalls Way • Great Baddow • Chelmsford • Essex CM2 7NS Tel: (01245) 259403

E-mail: admin@meadgate.essex.sch.uk • Website: www.meadgateprimary.com Executive Headteacher: Mr. J. J. Figg

11th February 2022

Dear Parents/Carers,

We are delighted to inform you of a forthcoming opportunity for Year 5 pupils on Monday 28th February 2022. Writtle University College have invited us to visit the university and participate in some exciting outdoor activity sessions. The sessions will form part of the outdoor and adventurous element of our PE curriculum this year.

All sessions are safe and managed by a qualified, insured instructor, supported by students at the college, as part of their course, and aim to develop team building, communication and confidence building. The sessions will be run within school time, so there will no changes to regular drop off and collection times and will be run at no cost to parents as Writtle University College are providing transportation. Some of our children have already enjoyed P.E. sessions with Writtle University College students earlier in the year, so we are expecting the sessions to be really engaging for the children.

Year 5 will be taking part in: Bush craft activities involving fire lighting

Nordic Slings Braids

The session will take place on: Monday 28th February.

On the date of your child's visit, please could they arrive in school wearing their normal school uniform. They will only be at Writtle for the morning. They should bring with them, a change of clothes, which you don't mind getting muddy/messy, some old but sturdy shoes or wellies and a raincoat in case of poor weather. They should also bring a water bottle and snack.

We will be returning to school for lunch, where they will change back into their uniform. A plastic bag, in case clothes are wet would also be advantageous.

Please complete the form below and return to school by Wednesday, 23rd February 2022

M Coker
Eveleigh LINK Sports Manager

I give consent for my child _____

to take part in the adventurous day at Writtle University College on Monday 28th February 2022.

Signed ______

Date

